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Committed to the Growth & Success of Each Student, Each Year 

 
To all parents, community members and supporters of the East Troy Community School District: 
 
As the school year began, we had the great fortune of hearing our high school students share their thoughts 
and excitement related to our new and updated learning spaces. 
 
These new facilities will have a significant and long-term positive impact on our school district and community, 
and they certainly represent a point of pride for us all. Our students now have access to facilities, furnishings 
and equipment that foster personalized learning environments and encourage creativity, critical thinking, 
collaboration, communication and content. In addition, we have continued to make facility updates that support 
the safety of all students.  
 
Whether you voted for or against the referendum, you should know that these improvements have been for the 
betterment of the students within the East Troy Community School District. They also provide another very 
good answer to a key question from prospective families, who may ask, “Why should we send our child(ren) to 
East Troy?” 
 
With that, please join us Tuesday, October 25, 2016 for the grand opening of our new high school learning 
spaces. There are several options available: 
 

 5:30 p.m. – Welcome and Overview  

 5:45 p.m. – Staff guided tours with student representation within various areas to share and 

demonstrate the new spaces and equipment. 

or 

 6:30 p.m. – Welcome and Overview 

 6:45 p.m. – Staff guided tours with student representation within various areas to share and 

demonstrate the new space and equipment 

or 

 5:30 – 7:00 p.m. – Self Guided Tours with QR codes available to assist with photos, videos or 

written descriptions of the new spaces. 

Taking just 45 minutes of your time, you can learn what has students so excited about learning in East 
Troy. Even if you are a community member without a direct relative inside the district, you are invited 
to come see all of the great things happening within our schools.  
 
Finally, this is a great opportunity for parents and community members to witness the types of personalized 
learning environments the East Troy Community School District offers to each and every student. We are 
excited for the future as we continue to strive toward providing learning environments that truly engages 
children into their educational experience. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Dr. Christopher G. Hibner Kevin Kitslaar  Stacey Kuehn 
District Administrator  H.S. Principal  H.S. Prinicipal 

 


